
        February 1, 2021 

        House Industry, Business and Labor 

        Rep. Lefor, Chairman 

        HB 1314 

 

 

 

Good morning Chairman Lefor and members of House IBL.  For the record Blake Crosby, Executive 

Director, North Dakota League of Cities. 

 

We support HB 1314 as we recognize the importance of protecting cities and all the State and Federal 

agencies they communicate with.  Only by identifying and reporting of cybersecurity incidents can we 

take measures to protect our personal and city business data. 

 

Cybersecurity breaches are expensive and debilitating.  We need to take whatever measures are 

necessary to minimize the threats and mitigate future threats. 

 

I respectfully ask for a DO-PASS on HB 1314. 

 


